
Hey zoo keepers and zoo creepers, 
 
Tonight we had guest speaker Olivia Spagnuolo come to talk to us all about Spotted 
Hyenas! Olivia is a graduate student working in Kay Holekamp's Hyena lab and she gave us 
a lot of information on research and on her personal experience with Spotted Hyenas. The 
recording of today's zoom will be posted down below and I highly recommend you give it a 
little looksie.  
 
As an appetizer for our Hyena filled night, we also learned a little bit about the Ocelot 
(leopardus paradalis). Ocelots chuckle and mutter to communicatie, they are picky eaters, 
and they used to be quite common in the USA. 
 
If you haven't paid your dues yet please do so soon. It's 30$ for the year or 20$ per 
semester. You can venmo us at MSU ZSA. 
 
We have a fundraising opportunity going on right now. Collect and return cans and bottles 
independently and venmo MSU ZSA with the money you get from the returns. All the 
proceeds will go to the Dian Fossey Gorilla fund international a non profit working to 
conserve and protect gorillas in Africa. 
 
As Always our we meet every Tuesday 7-8pm ​https://msu.zoom.us/j/99362011129 
 

https://msu.zoom.us/j/99362011129

